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InterOffice Memo

To: William T. Lichter, Village Manager

Through: Wesley B. Anderson, Director of Public Works l“k

From: David A. Dratnol, P.E., Village Engineer /‘ﬁ

Date: August 9, 2006

Subject: Public Works Committee Recommendation: Main St, Wilson Ave to
Central Ave

At its June 13, 2006 meeting, the Public Works Committee approved a motion to recommend
that the Village Board request a proposal from the Design Firm for the Main Street STP project
(Wilson to Roosevelt) to study the ingress and egress from Glenbard East High School to Main
Street. Because of the timing, this study and any possible improvements will be treated as a
separate project from the Main Street STP Project, in order to not jeopardize funding or the
award / construction timeline for the Main Street STP Project.

Please present this Public Works Committee recommendation to the Board at the regularly
scheduled meeting on August 17, 2006. With Board concurrence, staff will prepare the scope of
work for the study and request a proposal from Civil Tech Engineering, Inc., the design engineer
for the Main Street STP Project. The scope of work of the study will initially be limited to
preliminary engineering. After completion of the study, the results will be presented to the
Board. If any improvements are needed, the work effort and fee for the preparation of
construction documents would be treated as a separate proposal and the engineering agreement
would be amended at that time to address the appropriate scope of work. The estimated cost of
the study 1s $20,000.
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